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WHAT IS P3?
Panthers Protecting Panthers is a GU’s sexual assault prevention
education program funded by a federal grant through the Office on
Violence Against Women. This grant provides funds to implement
preventative education to students and employees surrounding
domestic and dating violence, sexual assault, and stalking (DVDVSAS).
Additionally, grant funds are being used improve response efforts to
DVDVSAS crimes on campus. 

WHAT DO WE DO?
The P3 program is headed by a Coordinated Community Response
Team (CCRT) that is made up of many different departments across
campus. This team works collaboratively to spearhead preventative
education efforts and ensure a trauma informed response to reported
sexual misconduct.

P3 recognizes that preventing and responding to sexual misconduct is
a communal effort. That is why this program engages all students,
departments, levels of administration, and community resources to
work toward creating a safe campus environment. 

BENEFITS
Who is on the CCRT?
The CCRT involves leaders from the following internal and external
organizations:

What is our mission?
P3’s Coordinated Community Response Team is dedicated to providing
safe space and trauma-informed preventative education for students,
faculty, staff and improving response to domestic violence, sexual
assault, and stalking to create a campus and community culture in
which survivors are seen and supported. 

GRANT PERSONNEL
Kennedy Shuffett, LCSW
Project Director
kennedy.shuffett@greenville.edu

Elliott Renfroe
Project Supervisor
elliott.renfroe@greenville.edu

SPREAD
THE WORD

SPREAD
THE POWER

Executive Cabinet
International Student Success
Campus Safety
Culture & Diversity
Human Resources

Community Life
Athletics
Residence Life
Sexual Assault Family Emergencies (SAFE)
Greenville Police Department 
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